
Glimpses of the visit to USA by Chairperson and DG NCHD

Chairperson NCHD Ms. Nafisa Shah and Director General NCHD Mr. Zulfiqar Ahmed visited
USA in July 2010. They met with various Congressmen and US government Officials along with
members of Pakistan Human Development Fund and American Fund for Human Development.

  

They also participated at the Annual APPNA Convention held at Dallas on July 3, 2010.
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Glimpses of the visit to USA by Chairperson and DG NCHD

  Chairperson NCHD and Director General meeting with US Congressman Howard Berman                     Chairperson NCHD Speaking at the Annual Convention of APPNA in Dallas, USA  
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